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          1st March 2023 

Mr Paul Keeley 

Director of Regional Development 

Fáilte Ireland 

88-95 Amiens Street 

Dublin 1 

 

Re: Tourism Spend  

 

Dear Mr Keeley 

I write to you in connection with the matter of Tourism spend by Fáilte Ireland in Dublin. This 

issue was discussed at the meeting of Dublin City Council’s Finance Strategic Policy 

Committee held in January 2023. 

The Finance SPC members agreed to request that Fáilte Ireland would provide details of the 

tourism related spend on Dublin (City and County) for the last 5 year (i.e. 2018 to 2022).  In 

addition it is requested that comparative information might be provided on the tourism 

related spend on the other regions in Ireland. 

The next meeting of the SPC is scheduled for 16th March 2023 at 2.30pm in the Council 

Chamber, City Hall, or remotely via Zoom.  I ask if you or your team might be in a position to 

present to the Committee on this matter. 

I look forward to your reply at your earliest convenience.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_________________________________ 
Cllr Séamas McGrattan 
Chairperson 
Finance Strategic Policy Committee 
Dublin City Council 
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